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Invitation
Handover of the Pretoria 
Philatelic Society Library  

31 March 2023

The Department of Library Services, Special Collections Unit invites you to the official 
handover of the Pretoria Philatelic Society (PPS) library, including a talk on Philately by 
members of the PPS, and an exhibition. 

Join us to celebrate this wonderful addition to our collections. 

The PPS was established in 1898, and the PPS library was started in the early 1900s and contains several major works on 
Philately in South Africa and around the world. 

Date 			   Friday, 31 March 2023
Time			   11:00 – 12:00
Venue 		  Auditorium, Level 3, Merensky 2 Library, Hatfield Campus 
Target audience 	 UP students and staff

Please RSVP by clicking here 

For any further information, please contact Nikki Haw at nikki.haw@up.ac.za 

Make today matter
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